
 
 

LETTER OF INTENT 
 
September 22, 2020 
 
Town of Fremont 
295 Main Street  
Fremont, NH 03044 
Attn: Planning Board Committee  
 
RE: 25 Spaulding Rd. Expansion Project 
 
To The Fremont Planning Board,  
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the Town of Fremont, NH that it is the intent of Pine 
Bucket, LLC to construct 5 units on existing unit footprints 18 through 22 with additional 
proposed uses and modifications to the site. The site is located at Map 003-037-001 at 25 
Spaulding Road in Fremont, NH.  
 
 
The anticipated start date for this Project will be November 2nd, 2020, or at such time when all 
necessary approvals are in place. 
 
The proposed projects will utilize the existing foundations for units 18-22.  Please reference Site 
Plan dated 01/12/05 and found at Exhibit A.  
 
 
We look forward to this exciting project in Fremont. If you have any questions, please call Nick 
Jewett at (603) 370-0594. Thank you. 
 
Jewett Construction Co., LLC    
   


